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MEDIA RELEASE                                           FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

COVID-19 UPDATE  

Alofi, Niue – 23 May 2022 – Today, the Government of Niue (GON) announced that the 
number of active COVID-19 cases in Niue remains at zero after day seven of testing. 

Passengers who were in self home isolation are all cleared.  

Niue's National COVID Response will remain on Alert Level Blue 

ENDS 

For further information or any questions, please contact the DG of the Ministry of Social Services, 
Gaylene Tasmania, Gaylene.Tasmania@mail.gov.nu or the Secretary of Government at +683 4308 or 
email at Niue.secgov@mail.gov.nu. 
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